
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Records Clerk 

Monday, August 16, 202112:51 PM 
'Yisleni Marcilla Lopez' 
Consumer Contact 

RE: No teco increase 

Good Afternoon, Yisleni Marcilla Lopez, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/16/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09343-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210034-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Yisleni Marcilla Lopez <yisleni@casafinarealty.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 16, 202112:43 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No teco increase 

We vote NO!!! 

They are trying to raise up our energy bill by 20 percent 

Docketno.20210034 

Contact number. 850 413 6467 
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Please act fast they are about to vote. We can’t let these fat cats exploit the working class people. It’s happening 
people speak your voice. Email them now. 
--  

   
  Yisleni Marcilla Lopez 
  Licensed Real Estate Professional 
  Real Living Casa Fina Realty 
  (Hablamos Español) 
  yisleni@casafinarealty.com 
  cell: 214-694-6132 
  office: 813-569-6294 
  address: 15343 Amberly Dr 
  Tampa, FL 33647 
  www.realliving.com/yisleni-marcilla-lopez 




